
Emergency Preparedness 

Parent Education Night 

AFTER THE DISASTER 

▪ School Emergency Plans for Student Safety

▪ How to Find and Reunite with your Family

▪ Personal and Family Preparedness

April 10
7.30pm 

Arbutus Global Middle School 

Library 

RSVP ​agms.pac@gmail.com 

mailto:agms.pac@gmail.com


Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Would you be ready for an earthquake if it struck today? Are you familiar with the ​Student and 
Parent Reunification Procedures​​  at your school? Is your child’s contact, medical and student 
release information up-to-date? Do you have a family emergency plan?  

On Wednesday, April 25, AGMS will be practicing a ​Reunification Drill​. Parents will be asked to 
bring picture ID, and sign their child(ren) out of school between ​1:20pm and 2:40pm ​. A 
predetermined, practiced reunification method ensures the reunification process will not further 
complicate what would already be a chaotic, and anxiety filled situation. 

In preparation for this exercise, the PAC will be hosting a ​Parent Education Night on Emergency 
Preparedness ​in the school library on April 10 at 7.30pm. PAC meeting at 7pm. 

The evening will have presentations on: The School Emergency Plan, Student/Parent Reunification 
Procedures; and Exercising Your Family Emergency Plan. 

We encourage you to attend this very important information night and to participate in the 
Reunification Drill​ with your school.  

Please RSVP agms.pac@gmail.com 

Sincerely, 

PAC




